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November 2018 Report!
We are very grateful for the support you send and for supporting each activity with your prayers and 
financial contribution. We feel supported by you. God has been very good to us, because despite 
the situation in Venezuela, we still enjoy the blessing of proclaiming the Gospel to every creature, in 
every place without restrictions. By God's grace, we take advantage of doing it in and out of time - 
By God's grace, we celebrated another anniversary. We received the support of a group of visitors 
from our sending church and 13 people were saved. That afternoon, we had a baptism in a pool of a 
member of the local church. On Sunday we had 156 people attend, of which 10 received Christ. 
That day a miracle happened: a plate of food was distributed for everyone who came and it's no 
surprise that our inflation, the highest in the world, limits us to do so.  God is a specialist in 
surprising, for nothing is impossible. Lk.1: 37 - We have a pumpkin farm that this day is bearing the 
last fruits. We have removed in 2 months about 150 kilograms, which is used to make soups, 
creams, cakes, for the consumption of the dining table and it has even served to bless all the 
families of the church, who are mostly very poor. We give glory to God who does not give up on us, 
because we can meet the basic needs and maintain the dining room. Despite the very high cost of 
food, we serve children, grandparents and people with special needs. On different occasions, we 
have had no food and God has touched hearts and they bring us something for the children and it 
multiplies in a great way. In our country, it is a miracle to eat and also to move from one place to 
another for there is no public transport due to lack of spare parts. We travel to places where food is 
transported, 350 trucks, where they put about 50 people in tight places, not having more choice, 
because there is another type of private transport that we can not afford. Sometimes the roads are 
closed due to lack of public services and these are impromptu and very expensive form of 
transportation. Glory to God! He has always kept us safe. On the day we celebrated our  
anniversary a Catholic activist visited us. The message of salvation made in impression that at the 
time of the invitation, very broken, he accepted the Lord. He gave his testimony saying that he had 
always been curious to enter, but he was ashamed, but since the day of his salvation he will join the 
church. In Duaca, there is no public transportation, but people come from far away, and walk about 2 
kilometers to congregate, among them, many new believers. I really wanted to rent a form of 
transportation but they charge a lot of money for two hours to pick up and take people. Many of 
them are discouraged for this reason, as they have small children, some are elderly, disabled, with 
some motor limitations.!
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We pray for transportation to pick up for church. I want you to pray for me and my family, we have 
three months with asthma relapsing because of the smell of firewood. There have been gas 
shortages and medicine is very expensive, so we use herbs. We need a place or house of our own. 
It urges us, to live and to serve. We have 56 chairs for services, where only the new guests sit, the 
rest stand all service. We need chairs. Things we want to purchase: a computer (to write this 
correspondence, I borrow one), a projector, and two phones, ours are damaged. The situation in our 
country is really not easy, the cost of food is high, clothing, footwear, school supplies, among all, the 
resources for our personal well-being. Every day we see people, especially, children working instead 
of studying, housewives, they have to work at night, there are cases in which they have up to two 
jobs a day. We have men and young people dedicating themselves to crime or illicit activities, they 
come asking for things, and I give what I have but I also respond with salvation. We pray to our 
Father, that they come to the knowledge of the Truth. We preach and teach the Word of God. Thank 
you from Duaca Baptist Church. 
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